
Nether Green Junior School Newsletter    Date 13th September 

Message from the Headteacher 

I wanted to extend my thanks to all parents and carers who attended our recent year group and Integrated Resource (IR) 
parent information evenings. Your presence and engagement were invaluable. It was wonderful to see so many of you    
taking the time to learn more about your child's year group and meet their teacher.  We hope that you found the evenings 
informative and  helpful. Please don't hesitate to contact your child's teacher if you have any further questions or concerns. 
 
As a reminder, when bringing your child to school, please avoid parking on double yellow lines. This can cause traffic 
congestion and safety concerns. We encourage you to park in designated parking areas or nearby streets.  For year 3  parents, 
please note that you can wait with your child on the school drive by the main entrance before the gates open at 8:40 am. This 
will help to free up space on the pavement and ensure a smoother start to the day. 

 

 

 

 

 

I also wanted to share that I led a 
celebration assembly this week 
where we recognised and 
celebrated some outstanding 
achievements from children in 
each year group and our IR. In 
addition, we had a phase assembly 
that introduced the music theme 
for this half term, which is country 
music.  
 
Mrs Thorlby led today's assembly 
on the school council. She 
discussed the importance of 
democracy and the qualities   
needed to be a successful school 
council member. Mrs Thorlby 
outlined the roles and 
responsibilities that school council 
members will have.  
 
The children have made a 
fantastic start to the new 
academic year, and I am 
particularly proud of how well the 
year 3s have settled into school.  
Thank you to parents and carers 
for all your support and positive 
comments over the past two 
weeks, it is lovely to hear. 
 
Have fun and enjoy your weekend! 

Sami - Y3MC 

                   William & Hazel - Y3BB        

     Scarlet & Jemima - Y3 PW 

Whole Class - Y4NH  & Y4JH            

Teddy - Y4TH                    

Ben - Y5JE      Leah - Y5KB  

    Josh - Y5KL         Gabby - Y6HK  

  Lara & Amari - Y6OS 

Cameron & Brice - Y6JC 

Hasnain - IR 



Lunch Menu - w/b 16th September 2024 

 

Key Dates 

18th    
October 

SEND Family Communication 
Workshop, 9am - 10.30am 

w/b 21st 
October Y6 SEND Review Meetings 

23rd & 24th 
October 

Parent/Carer Evenings                               
(10 minute appointments) 

25th    
October INSET DAY - school closed to pupils 

28th October - 
1st November October Half Term Holiday 

4th  
November Children return to school 

16th 
September 

SEND Parent/Carer Communication 
Workshop, 9am - 10.30am 

October Black History Month 

3rd         
October Y3 visit to Creswell Crags 

4th         
October Y5 visit to Jorvik 

8th        
October Y3/Y4 Reading Workshop, 6pm 

9th        
October Y5/Y6 Maths Workshop, 6pm 

10th       
October 

Hello Yellow Day 
Mental health awareness/fundraising 

11th      
October  Y5 Viking Day in school 

14th - 24th 
October Y6 Bikeability 

w/b 14th     
October Y3 SEND Review Meetings 

15th    
October Y5 Viking Assembly 2.45pm 






